
I would like to assist by donating the following:
L $20 L $50 L $100 L Other amount _____________
L  I w ould like to donate a computer $600
Donations also accepted online at
www.pasadenapolicefoundation.org/donate
All gi� s are tax deductible to full extent of the law.
Non-pro� t tax I.D. #954442545

Please make checks payable to: Pasadena Police Foundation and mail to this address

For more information please contact:
Gilbert Z. Mares - President
Pasadena Police Foundation 
530 S. Lake Ave #849
Pasadena, CA  91103
626-568-1600 or maresgz@earthlink.net

Pasadena Police Foundation 
c/o Janie L. Fogg 
Eide Bailly LLP
300 N. Lake Avenue, Suite #930
Pasadena, CA  91101

September 2020

Dear Chamber Member,

� e Pasadena Police Foundation was founded in 1993 to enhance 
connectivity and involvement between the Pasadena Police Department 
and members of the Pasadena community.  � e Foundation recognized 
a need to raise funds for activities and programs that further Police 
Department goals, for which the City of Pasadena is unable to provide. 

� e mission of the Pasadena Police Foundation is to assist with 
the planning, development, implementation and support of programs 
and activities of the Pasadena Police Department that bene� t the 
community.  Additionally, the Foundation raises funds for outstanding programs that provide constructive interface 
activities between Police and local youth.   � e COVID-19 pandemic has had a signi� cant impact on the education 
of our youth and is of great concern to many.  � e Pasadena Police Foundation, along with the Pasadena Police 
Department, has taken immediate steps to minimize the impact of this crisis by donating twenty new laptop computers 
to di� erent organizations to make distant learning available to many.  But there is more to be done to promote 
educational programs for so many others, whom are at risk of falling behind.  � e Foundation works to promote 
improvements in performance and e� ectiveness of the Pasadena Police Department to bene� t the Pasadena community.  
� is year, funding resources for youth educational programs are a top priority, to assist those in need of additional 
support during these di�  cult times. 

You can help support our local youth by making a donation in any amount to the Pasadena Police Foundation.  Your 
generous donation will help provide the necessary funds to sustain these programs as we move forward.

Our goal is to raise $20,000!

Sincerely,

Gilbert Z. Mares     John Perez, Chief

President      Chief of Police
Pasadena Police Foundation    Pasadena Police Department

530 South Lake Ave. #849 Pasadena, CA 91101-3515
www.pasadenapolicefoundation.org 626-744-7875 Non-pro� t tax ID #954442545

Help support the Pasadena Police Foundation


